
Join us at a very special evening to 
commemorate the 50th anniversary of the state 

funeral of Winston Churchill 
 

Using as a backdrop the factory 
where his coffin fittings were 
made, the event will include 
archive footage, some of 
Churchill’s most inspiring speeches 
from 1940, and an illustrated 
presentation on the pageantry of 
the funeral itself.   
 

£7.50 a ticket  
Inc. refreshments 

Friday 30th January  
7.30pm 

PRE-BOOKING ESSENTIAL 
0121 233 4790 

newmanbrothers@coffinworks.org  
Or book online  

http://bit.ly/churchillevent 
(small booking fee applies) 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 http://www.coffinworks.org/whats-on/ 

Newman Brothers, 13-15 Fleet Street, Birmingham, B3 1JP 
 

There will also be a rare opportunity to 
view examples of the same type of 
coffin furniture fittings used on 
Churchill’s coffin from the NB collection.  


